
Since there have been so many school days missed this semester, we must make use of our school day as efficiently as possible.  With that in mind, advisory classes will be used for homework purposes every day.  Advisory teachers have been asked to make sure everyone is doing homework or reading for 20 minutes.  Monday and Wednesday will still be extra help days with passes required.  
For high school students, advisory classes count towards the exemption policy as any other class.
There are only 31 school days before exams, and 41 school days to the last day of classes.  Teachers have been asked to follow-through on our school expectations in terms of assignments being handed in on time as well as homework being done.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember BRHS is a Scent Free environment – no scents to be sprayed in the hallways

